
 

RISING SUN-OHIO COUNTY COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION 

2021-2022 SCHOOL FEES 

      Another year begins at Rising Sun-Ohio County Community School Corporation as students report for a full day of school on  

Monday, August 2nd. Classes at the elementary/middle school and the high school will begin at 8:00 AM and dismiss at 3:00 PM.  

Early drop-off services begin at 6:45 AM at the elementary/middle school and include high school students. Preschool through 6th-grade 

Latchkey services (afterschool care) begin at 3:00 PM and last until 5:30 PM. Latchkey bus service will be provided for students at 4:15 PM. 

Bus service for Latchkey will be available during the first week of school. Elementary students will be using PickUp Patrol for transportation 

changes again this year. Changes can be made through the PickUP Patrol website beginning the second week of school. Please watch for an 

email inviting you to make changes to your child’s transportation beginning on August 6th.  

 Online enrollment for new and returning students is now open and should be completed by July 28th. If you have not enrolled your 

child(ren), you may do so on our website by clicking Enroll a new student or Enroll a returning student. If you need assistance, please call 812-

438-2626. 

     Students will receive lunch and breakfast for FREE again this year. The federal government has extended the free program for the 

entire 2021-2022 school year. Students will still have the ability to purchase extra food through the a la carte option. Students must have money 

in their accounts to purchase extra food or drink.  Lunch deposits must be kept separate from textbook fees. 

          Device insurance is available for all students this school year.  Parents have the opportunity to pay $25 per student for insurance for 

the devices.  For the first claim, the parent would owe $25 for the damage, $50 for the second, and 100% of the damage upon the third 

breakage. Parents also have the right to refuse the insurance policy. Parents are asked to mail payment for the insurance to the 

Superintendent’s office at 110 S. Henrietta Street. The insurance payment should be separate from textbook fees. 

     Bookstore will not be open as it has been in the past to pay fees. Parents may pay textbook fees online through the parent portal in 

PowerSchool or mail payment to the Superintendent’s office at 110 S. Henrietta Street. There is also a drop box at the Superintendent’s 

office that can be used to drop off payments. A help video can be found at https://youtu.be/GqmuRjPsZcM. If you do not know your 

PowerSchool Parent login to pay for book fees, the OCEMS will provide passwords in your child’s Open House folder.  

     Open house will be Thursday, July 29th, from 6:00 PM-8:00 PM for all grades.     

 

TEXTBOOK FEES:   

Kindergarten .........................$30.00 

Grade 1....................................$30.00 

Grade 2....................................$30.00 

Grade 3....................................$30.00 

Grade 4....................................$30.00 

Grade 5....................................$30.00 

Grade 6....................................$30.00 

Grade 7....................................$30.00 

Grade 8....................................$30.00 

Grade 9-12..............................According to class schedule 

 

School website: www.risingsunschools.com 

 

https://youtu.be/GqmuRjPsZcM

